
Stay tuned  
for more  

information  
on celebrating  

Valentine’s day 
 this year from your 

child’s teacher.  

Early Release Day  
Coming Up on Feb. 3rd! 

 
Dismissal starts at 1:08. 

Teachers will be collecting information 
on changes to dismissal for this date 

only as we realize special 
circumstances may have to be made in 
advance. If you need an additional car 
tag for a relative please call the office 

and request one now so we can send it 
home in time for the 3rd. Be sure to 

plan ahead as our number one priority 
is always to keep all students safe. 

 

 
 
 

Visit ybpay.lifetouch.com 
and type in our Yearbook ID 

Code: 12520921 to order your 
yearbook today! 
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Deer Park Elementary Newsletter: February 2021 

February 2021 
 
3 – Early Release Day -               
                           Dismissal at 1:08 
5 – Progress Reports – Parent Portal 
9 – PTA General Meeting at 4:30 
15 – No School – Presidents’ Day 
16 – 19 – Random Acts of 
                                  Kindness Week 
 
                                   
 

Mark Your Calendar: 

Report an Absence Online 
You can report your child's absence online. Go to the DPES 
webpage and click on the "Report an Absence" link. Fill out all 
required information. Please report before 10:30 a.m. to avoid 
the absent call home. 
If your child is sick, please call Ms. Grover in the Clinic at 727-
774-8905 to talk about the next steps. 
 
Arriving Late to School 
For students who arrive late to school, please bring them to the 
main office area to be checked in; a staff member will escort 
them to class. If they were late due to an appointment, please 
turn in a note from the appointment provider for the attendance 
office to file. 

Random Acts of Kindness 
week is coming up at DPES! 

Remember to throw 
kindness around like 

confetti!  
Kindness Week: Feb 16 - 19 

Thank you to everyone who helped make our 
APEX Fundraiser a huge success this year! 

We are so grateful for all contributions made. 
The money raised will help all of our students  

attend a virtual field trip to the Florida Aquarium 
later this month! 

 
All students and staff had an amazing time at the Fun Run! 

Please, check-out our Facebook page 
@DeerParkElementarySchool to view all the pictures from 

the Fun Run! 
 

Thank you again, Ms. Krapfl 
 

A Message from our Principal, Ms. Krapfl: 
                                   
 



 


